
 

 

 
 

CITY COUNCIL COMMUNICATION 

DATE: September 18, 2023 

FROM: Ronnie Grace, Interim Director of Electric 

AGENDA ITEM: Consideration and possible action awarding the bid to Power Standard for the 
IH-35 Electric Utility Relocation Project and authorizing the City Manager to 
execute the agreement and all necessary documents. 

 
SUMMARY: 

 The proposed IH-35 Expansion Project will necessitate the adjustment, removal, and relocation of  
the Electric Utilities. 
 

 Received one bid for the IH-35 Electric Utility facilities relocation for the City of Sanger and one no bid. 
 

 The IH-35 Project is TXDOT Reimbursable. (TXDOT agreement approved July 5, 2023)  
 
FISCAL INFORMATION: 
Budgeted:  Yes  Amount: $4,912,013.32   GL Account:  840-58-6529.2 
This amount includes a $50,000.00 Contingency. 
 
 
RECOMMENDED MOTION OR ACTION: 
Staff recommends approval. 
 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 
Letter of recommendation from Bobby Singletary. 
Bid-including the contract. 
  


